
What’s happening at  

Nursery School !  

19th October to 23rd October 2015 

Thank you to all of you who were able to join us for our Friends 

around the World sessions. The children and adults enjoyed tasting 

some new foods, hearing some new songs and rhymes as well as some 

familiar ones sung in different languages.  
 

Thank you also for your generous donations for the Food Bank. We 

will be taking your gifts along to the Food bank at Six Ways Baptist 

church - there is still time to make a donation if you wish. 

  

 

 

Well done to the Robins group who achieved 100% attendance during 

week  beginning 5th October.  

Last week the group with the highest attendance was the beginning 

of the week Butterflies group .The group attendance for them was 

96.67% 
 

Remember every Nursery school day is important!! 

REMINDER - Dates for your diary!! 

Nursery school will be closed for the half term holiday from  

Monday 26th October until Friday 30th October 

We re-open on Monday 2nd November 2015 

Parent consultations will be taking place week beginning   

Monday 9th November 2015. 



Fruit for the café                              

One of the contributions we 

ask parents to make is to 

bring fruit for the children 

to share in the café. 

Please can children in  

Squirrels and Owls groups 

bring in a few pieces of fruit 

this week?  

The week after that will be 

the turn of   

Caterpillars and Rabbits 

Go For It! – Become a Parent Governor 

The Governing Body currently has some vacancies for parent governors to serve for a      

period of up to 2 years. Joining the Governing Body as a Parent Governor offers you the  

opportunity to make a real contribution to the life and work of Featherstone Children’s  

Centre and Nursery School. 

Governors play a key role in the leadership of the school and work to make sure that it   

provides a challenging and supportive place to be. They also appoint key staff, oversee the 

budget and ensure that legal requirements are met. Being a governor can be very rewarding 

and will provide you with the opportunity to meet new people, gain new skills and contribute 

to corporate decisions relating to school improvement. Don’t worry if you have no             

experience as full training and support is available from the LEA and your colleagues on the 

Governing Body.   

If you are interested and would like to find out more about what becoming a staff governor 

entails then please ask at the office. 

Reception Class admissions  -September 2016 

Children in Birmingham can go to school in the Septem-

ber after their fourth birthday. If your child was born 

between 1 September 2011 and 31 August 2012, he/she 

will be able to start school in September 2016. 

 

By law, you must ensure that your child is receiving 

suitable full-time education at the beginning of the 

term after their fifth birthday. 
 

Parents of children who are due to start school in Sep-

tember 2016 will  receive  a form and information 

about applying for a place during October 2015. 

The deadline for completion of this form is  

4th December 2015 

Many schools are holding open events during October 

and November.  

Look out for the list on display  in  the reception area 

or ask the staff. 

Please ensure that your child brings a coat to  

Nursery School every day.  

Please also remember to put your child’s name inside their 

coats and also on hats, and gloves.  


